



Nutfield Church (C of E) Primary School

59 Mid Street South Nutfield Redhill Surrey RH1 4JJ

Telephone: 01737 823239

E-Mail: info@nutfield.surrey.sch.uk

Headteacher: Miss Imogen Woods – BEd Hons (Oxon) Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Anna Benjamin – BA PGCE

To: Parents and Carers of children attending Ark

6th July 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Ark Breakfast and After School Provision

I am writing to inform you that the Governors have agreed that the fees for the Ark breakfast and after school provision are to be increased. The rise is due to take effect from the beginning of the new academic year, September 2023.

The increase is necessary due to the increased costs of staffing and the rise in the price of food. This will help to ensure that Ark is sustainable for the next few years.

The fee for Ark breakfast provision will be increased from £6.50 per session to £7.50, and the fee for Ark after school provision will be increased from £12.50 per session to £13.50. The usual 10% discount for siblings will continue.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Imogen Woods

J.Wl.

Headteacher











